
****NOTICE**** 

Pursuant to the Regular Monthly meeting of the Board of Apple River Township held on May 8th, 2017 

please be notified that the Township will discontinue the use of the “Notices” boards at PAPS Store on 

County Road E and at the Amery Auto Salvage located on County Road H. 

Effective July 1st, 2017 all notices will be on the Townships web-site and posted in the “Notices” board 

affixed to the North side of the Town Hall in Range. 

Submitted by Arlen K Peterson, Clerk 

May 22nd, 2017 


